
 

 

Week Gone/Week Ahead 

Centre Academy London 

14th June 2019 

 

Message from Miss Maddison: 

The last GCSE exam this year is taking place 

as I write this, and I would like to 

congratulate all those who have taken exams 

this year for their hard work. 

 

Next week there will be fewer room changes 

which will be a relief to both students and 

staff!  

 

You will have all received letters this week 

about our upcoming events – the Art Fair and 

the Science Fair. These are always popular 

days in our school calendar when parents can 

come in and see some of the work that has 

been produced this year.  

 

The Science Fair is taking place on Friday 21st 

June and the Art Fair will start on Thursday 

20th June with the exhibition still open for 

viewing on Friday 21st June. More details 

about these, including the time that 

individual class groups will present their 

science projects, are included in the 

newsletter. 

 

I would like to wish everyone an enjoyable 

weekend and look forward to an exciting 

week next week. 

Regards 

Miss Maddison 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Given the unfortunate ongoing unrest around the 

world, now more than ever, we must learn to focus 

on togetherness and understanding for all people. 

The theme of peace and being openminded is 

central to a Peace project being undertaken by one 

of our students.  

Peace Thread is a way to spread and share Margi’s 

passion for art. The goal of Peace Thread is to 

inspire others through art, to encourage other 

children to find their own way and give hope to 

parents of children like Margi.  

Margi has used art to make friends, communicate 

and find joy in expressing her imagination. More 

details on this wonderful project can be found at 

www.peacethread.co.uk 

 

     

PEACE THREAD - STUDENT PROJECT 

 

Our Winning House Group this week is  

 

Effra 
 

well done to everyone for all their hard work this week! 

 

http://www.peacethread.co.uk/


 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Events for the weeks coming  
 

As you all know we are fast approaching the end of the school year, with our last three weeks 

being very busy with many exciting events taking place. The first of our events are the annual 

Science and Art Fairs.  

 

The school’s Art Fair is taking place next Thursday and Friday, the 20th and 21st of June. All 

parents and carers are invited for the main display due to take place on Thursday 20th between 

2.30pm and 4.00pm, where our Art Teacher, Miss Kiss, and several students will be there to 

show everyone around and discuss the artwork on display. The Art fair can also be visited on 

Friday 21st during the Science fair, but this will be self-guided. 

 

Our Science Fair is also taking place next week, Friday 21st. This is another wonderful 

opportunity to see the amazing projects all our students have been putting together. Mr Dorjee, 

our science Teacher has devised a timetable indicating when the students will be presenting 

and at what times.  

 

Class Room Time slot 
Jubilee   Art 8:30 – 9:00 

 

Metropolitan M5 9:00 - 9:30 

District  M1 9:30 - 10:15 
 

Hammersmith  M9 10:35 – 11:25 

USF M10 11:25 - 12:15 
 

HSD  M10 11:25 - 12:15 

 

As always, your support and attendance are very much appreciated!  

 ________________________________________________________________ 

 

An email invitation was sent to all parents and carers regarding the end of Year Sports and 

Prize Day, Taking place on Friday 5th July. As explained in the letter, the event will be taking 

offsite at the Battersea Ironside sports ground, in Earlsfield. The day has always been a 

wonderful opportunity to celebrate the end of the academic year, with all parents, carers, 

students and staff members coming together to celebrate all the hard work your sons and 

daughters have put in over the year! As the event is catered, we would kindly ask that all 

parents and carers please respond with confirmation of attendance, with the number of 

potential guests and any dietary requirements, including Halal, vegan etc by Friday 21st June.  

 

 


